
DOCUMENTATION OF REGIONAL TRANSPORTATION COUNCIL ADOPTION OF NORTH CENTRAL 
TEXAS COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS’ TITLE VI PROGRAM 

The Regional Transportation Council adopted the North Central Texas Council of Governments’ Title VI Program 
on May 12, 2022. 

The North Central Texas Council of Governments provides video documentation of the Regional Transportation 
Council’s adoption of the Title VI Program, including the Title VI Policy Statement and Language Assistance Plan. 

Video documentation is available at https://www.nctcog.org/trans/about/committees/regional-transportation-council 
under May 12, 2022, Item 8.   
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